
 

As a rental housing provider in Washington County, even as one who's not likely to be directly 

affected by this bill becoming law, I OPPOSE this legislation, and I urge you to do so also.  I 

think it will have unintended consequences and will not accomplish its stated aim. There will be 

less housing available as smaller housing providers exit the market because they can't foot the 

bill. 

 

 

Roger Garcia <rfgn.garcia@gmail.com> 
“I would rather have questions that can't be answered than answers that can't be questioned.”  
Richard P. Feynman  
 


